
Attention : Claire Ryan

I am attaching this letter that has already been sent, by priority post, to Northern Beaches Council for your 
attention on Friday 25 January 2020.

I look forward to hearing from you and thank you for your help and advice.

Regards

S. W. Bennett
1/5 Central Road, Avalon NSW 2107
(tel : 9973 2662)

Att.

Sent: 25/01/2020 2:54:50 PM

Subject:
Letter to CLAIRE RYAN (re. DA2020/008 - 3 Central Rd, Avalon) from Avalon 
resident/neighbour, Mr S. W. Bennett (attached)




